
 

 
Educating every child for the future 

 
                                             
 

    EVW School District 
Facilities & Referendum 

 
You are cordially invited to a 
facility “Listening Session” in 

the District Office. 
 

Monday, March 19th at 3:00 
p.m. or 5:30 p.m. 

Door #13 of the EVW High 
School 

 
 

As an identified leader in our 
school-community, we need 

your feedback and guidance as 
we attempt to improve our 

school facilities. 
 

I’m hopeful that you can join 
me at either of the sessions to 
share ideas and input for the 
betterment of our schools and 

communities. 
 

Thank You, 
Mark 


